

## **Emergency Road Response, Inc.**

2281 W. FORT STREET • DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48201 PHONE: 313-749-2505 • FAX: 313-447-2585 www.EmergencyRoadResponse.com

## Dear Motorist:

The service you have received today is provided as a courtesy by the Michigan Department of Transportation and funded under a grant administered by MDOT. The purpose of the program is to provide you, the motorist, with an added level of safety while traveling on the Detroit Metropolitan Freeway system.

This service is evaluated by MDOT to determine the desirability and usefullness of such a program. If you are satisfied with the assistance you have received and believe this is a worthwhile program that should be continued, you are encouraged to make your comments known. You can send your comments or suggestions to:

Via Mail: Mr. Michael Lucas

Emergency Road Response, Inc. 2281W. Fort Street • Detroit, MI 48201

Via Fax: 313-447-2585

Via Web: www.EmergencyRoadResponse.com/motoristassists

Via Email: ERRMichigan@aol.com

Thank you. Your comments, positive or negative, will be reported to the Michigan Department of Transportation. We appreciate any time you can take to help us improve our efforts.

We Thank You For Your Comments!		
	-	
Employee No.	Date	

PLEASE REMEMBER TO "MOVE OVER" FOR COURTESY PATROL VEHICLES
- IT'S THE LAW